
FC50. SPENDING REVIEW 2011

There was submitted Report (circulated) dated 23 September 2011 by the Chief Finance
Officer (a) advising that the Scottish Government had published its 2011 Spending
Review setting out its spending plans for the 3 years from 2012/13 to 2014/15; (b)
summarising the key elements the Review and (c) highlighting the impact of the Review
on local government.

NOTED:-

(1) the Scottish Spending Review 2011 and Draft Budget 2012/13, and

(2) that a further report will be produced after receipt of more detailed information in
December.


